
Dear Colleagues, 

 

It is an honor to announce my candidacy for the position of Delegate to the American Medical 

Association representing the Ohio State Medical Association. As a board-certified emergency 

medicine physician with an interest in medical informatics, I am passionate about improving 

healthcare delivery and advancing the practice of medicine. 

 

Over the past thirteen years, I have had the privilege of serving in various leadership roles in 

organized medicine at both the state and national levels. As a member of the Ohio Delegation to 

the American Medical Association, I have strived to promote policies that support high-quality, 

accessible healthcare for all. I have also served as chair of the national medical student 

delegation to the AMA-HOD, and as a member of the YPS, RFS, and MSS Governing Councils 

of the OSMA. In these roles, I have gained a deep understanding of the challenges facing 

healthcare professionals and patients alike.  

If reelected to serve as your Delegate, I am committed to bringing the perspectives and concerns 

of Ohio physicians to the national stage, advocating for policies that promote health equity, 

improve patient outcomes, and support physician wellness. I believe that by working together, 

we can make a meaningful impact on the future of healthcare in Ohio and across the nation. 

Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to the opportunity to represent you and our 

shared values at the American Medical Association. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Andrew Rudawsky, MD, FACEP, FAAEM 

 


